

State of Idaho DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

322 E Front Street, Suite 648 • PO Box 83720 • Boise ID 83720-0098

Phone: (208) 287-4800 • Fax: (208) 287-6700

Website: idwr.idaho.gov • Email: idwrinfo@idwr.idaho.gov

BRAD LITTLE
Governor

GARY SPACKMAN Director

July 14, 2020

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

JAMES D WHITE SHEILA WHITE PO BOX 367 BELLEVUE ID 83313

NOTICE TO RESUME WATER USE

Re:

Water Right Nos. 37-21671, 37-21680, 37-21689, 37-21698, and 37-21707

Dear Applicants:

On January 30, 2015 the Idaho Department of Water Resources (Department) approved Application for Extension of Time to Avoid Forfeiture for the above referenced water right. One condition of the approvals was that diversion and use of this water must resume on or before September 24, 2020. Failure to resume use of the water and to notify the Department of the resumed use would be cause for the water to revert back to the state and again be subject to appropriation.

Idaho Code § 42-222(4)(d) requires the Department to send this notice, by certified mail, sixty days prior to the date water use must resume. Enclosed is the Resumption of Use form for your use to notify the Department of your resumption of use of the water right. Please complete the form and return it to my attention at the above address.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (208) 287-4826.

Sincerely.

David Betts

Senior Water Resource Agent

Enclosure

